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Board of Selectmen Minutes 
May 10, 2017 

Stow Town Building 
 

 
Present in the Warren Room:  James Salvie, Brian Burke, Donald Hawkes, Ingeborg Hegemann, and 
Thomas Ryan 
 
Chairman Salvie called the meeting to order at 7 p.m. 
 
Election Results 
Chairman Salvie thanked Town Clerk Linda Hathaway for her hard work during the election.  Ms. 
Hathaway, in turn, thanked her staff and the volunteers who made it all happen. 
Chairman Salvie congratulated Mr. Burke on his election win.  Mr. Burke thanked all his supporters. 
 
Reorganization 
Mr. Hawkes thanked Mr. Salvie for being a very good chair; he was very impressed. 
 
Mr. Hawkes moved to nominate Brian Burke as Chair. Mr. Ryan seconded the motion and it passed 
unanimously.  
 
Mr. Ryan moved to nominate Don Hawkes as Clerk. Mr. Burke seconded the motion and it passed 
unanimously. 
 
Liaison Assignment 
The consensus was to keep the current assignments, with the exception that the liaison to the ZBA 
would change from Mr. Burke to Mr. Salvie. 
 
Mr. Hawkes noted that appointments for town positions should be posted before June 30.  We need to 
post sooner and he suggested by next week. 
 
Adjournment 
At 7:12 p.m. Mr. Burke moved to adjourn. Mr. Hawkes seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Joyce Sampson 
Executive Assistant 
 


